
Sent: 11 March 2019 10:23 
To: Hillside, Website 
Subject: A big Thank you  
 
Good morning, 
We would like to send a big thank you to all the pupils who made/drew the beautiful pic-
tures of birds and flowers for us, they have taken pride of place on our office wall (see at-
tached) 
We were all very impressed by the detail and information contained in the drawings, and 
the beautiful feathered birds, and dried flowers, they brighten our otherwise dull office so 
again a big thank you. 
We hope the gardening equipment and books will be useful in helping to grow lovely flow-
ers and vegetables. 

  
Kind regards 

Julie Ashworth  
 


